
2024 PUBLIC NOTICE
BOARD MEETING
CANCELLATION

PUBLIC PARKING
AUTHORITY OF
PITTSBURGH

In  Accordance  with  the
Pennsylvania  Sunshine  Act,
The Public Parking Authority of
Pittsburgh  hereby  gives
notices  of  a  cancellation  of
the   2024  September  Board
Meeting.   The  meeting
scheduled  for  Thursday
September 19, 2024 has been
CANCELLED.   This  next
regular  Board  meeting  is
Thursday October 17, 2024 at
10:00 a.m. Meetings are being
held  virtually  until  further
notice.  Meeting  information
can  be  found  at
www.pittsburghparking.com

David G. Onorato, CAPP
Executive Director


